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Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

From: John Careford [John.Careford@stratford-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 17 May 2013 09:22

To: Policy & Spatial Planning, PSP

Cc: Dave Nash; Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)
Subject: G&T DPD Consulation Response

Dear Sirs,

Please see below Stratford-on-Avon District Council’s response to Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council’s

consultation on its Submission Draft Gypsy and Traveller Site Allocations DPD. | note the deadline for comments in
5pm 17" May 2013.

The Council has no comments other than to stress the point that the District boundary with Solihull MBC is in the
West Midlands Green Belt where our proposed policy approach would not normally permit the provision of Gypsy and
Traveller sites.

| would be grateful for confirmation of receipt of this response.

Regards,

John Careford MRTP!
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